
Happening in the Hills

Thursday, March 13, 2025

Maple Syrup in the Park

Date and Time: Thursday, March 13 9:30 am - 5:00 pm

Address: 14452 Winston Churchill Blvd. Halton Hills

Category: Festivals and Events

Experience the Canadian tradition of maple syrup production through interactive maple syrup production, indig
enous demonstrations and kids activities. Explore the outdoors as you take a wagon ride to the sugarbush. End 
your visit with a pancake breakfast with real maple syrup and a treat from the Park Store.  There are lots of new 
activities to enjoy in 2025!   Event Fees Passholder Pricing   Adult (ages 15 to 64): $12.75  Seniors (ages 65 y
ears and over): $9.35  People with disabilities: $9.35  Youth (ages 6 to 14): $7.65  Child (ages 0 to 5): Free  
Non-Passholder Pricing  Adult (ages 15 to 64): $15  Youth (ages 6 to 14): $9.00  Child (ages 0 to 5): Free  Se
niors (ages 65 years and over): $11.00  People with disabilities: $11.00  Note: prices do not include tax Early 
Bird Pricing: Buy tickets between February 7-23 to get $3 off each ticket.  Tickets are available beginning Febr
uary 7 at https://cvc.ca/maplesyrup     

Friday, March 14, 2025

Maple Syrup in the Park

Date and Time: Friday, March 14 9:30 am - 5:00 pm

Address: 14452 Winston Churchill Blvd. Halton Hills

Category: Festivals and Events

Experience the Canadian tradition of maple syrup production through interactive maple syrup production, indig
enous demonstrations and kids activities. Explore the outdoors as you take a wagon ride to the sugarbush. End 
your visit with a pancake breakfast with real maple syrup and a treat from the Park Store.  There are lots of new 
activities to enjoy in 2025!   Event Fees Passholder Pricing   Adult (ages 15 to 64): $12.75  Seniors (ages 65 y
ears and over): $9.35  People with disabilities: $9.35  Youth (ages 6 to 14): $7.65  Child (ages 0 to 5): Free  
Non-Passholder Pricing  Adult (ages 15 to 64): $15  Youth (ages 6 to 14): $9.00  Child (ages 0 to 5): Free  Se
niors (ages 65 years and over): $11.00  People with disabilities: $11.00  Note: prices do not include tax Early 
Bird Pricing: Buy tickets between February 7-23 to get $3 off each ticket.  Tickets are available beginning Febr
uary 7 at https://cvc.ca/maplesyrup     

Saturday, March 15, 2025



https://calendar.visithaltonhills.ca

Maple Syrup in the Park

Date and Time: Saturday, March 15 9:30 am - 5:00 pm

Address: 14452 Winston Churchill Blvd. Halton Hills

Category: Festivals and Events

Experience the Canadian tradition of maple syrup production through interactive maple syrup production, indig
enous demonstrations and kids activities. Explore the outdoors as you take a wagon ride to the sugarbush. End 
your visit with a pancake breakfast with real maple syrup and a treat from the Park Store.  There are lots of new 
activities to enjoy in 2025!   Event Fees Passholder Pricing   Adult (ages 15 to 64): $12.75  Seniors (ages 65 y
ears and over): $9.35  People with disabilities: $9.35  Youth (ages 6 to 14): $7.65  Child (ages 0 to 5): Free  
Non-Passholder Pricing  Adult (ages 15 to 64): $15  Youth (ages 6 to 14): $9.00  Child (ages 0 to 5): Free  Se
niors (ages 65 years and over): $11.00  People with disabilities: $11.00  Note: prices do not include tax Early 
Bird Pricing: Buy tickets between February 7-23 to get $3 off each ticket.  Tickets are available beginning Febr
uary 7 at https://cvc.ca/maplesyrup     

https://calendar.visithaltonhills.ca

